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Fitzwilliam Museum 28th February 2024 

  

On Wednesday 28th February the year 5 and 6 children from both Kymbrook and 
Thurleigh schools will be going on an exciting trip to the Fitzwilliam Museum in 
Cambridge to look at the Egyptian exhibits to enhance their learning this term. 

The bus will be leaving the school as soon as the register is taken so please try to be 
punctual. They will be back to school before 3.20pm (for normal after school 
arrangements). 

The children will need to wear full school uniform and a coat, and bring a packed 
lunch and water bottle. 

While the cost of the actual museum is free, the cost of the transport to take the 
children on this trip is £400. There are roughly 40 children attending the trip, which 
would breakdown to a cost of around £10 per child. As a school, we would 
appreciate some support from you and so if you are able to donate some money 
towards the transport we would very much appreciate it. This would be a voluntary 
donation and would in no way hinder the participation of your child attending the trip. 
Any donations can be brought in to the school office or paid online using the details: 

Name: Thurleigh Primary School 

Account Number: 80961002 

Sort Code: 60-02-13 with the reference "Child's initials, FM Trip" 

Please fill out the permission form in the forms section on Weduc for your child to 
take part. 

 


